
4th October, 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am delighted to inform you that our enrichment opportunities and after-school clubs are now fully up and running 
with a host of sessions on offer for your child. The Prestatyn High School after-school enrichment timetable 
complements the successful lessons delivered during the school day. Sessions take place between 3pm and 4pm. The 
enrichment opportunities provide students with additional learning, social opportunities, and help to develop new 
skills and interests. In addition, they allow pupils to build confidence, become part of a team, and improve their 
communication skills. Enrichment clubs are a fantastic way to increase enjoyment of school life, as they create an 
inclusive, community spirit, in addition to enhancing skills and building character. 

There are sessions and classes on offer for all year groups, and these include the core areas of additional learning, 
alongside extra qualifications, group sessions and sports. The enrichment sessions are based on pupils’ requests, and 
they are led by a dedicated member of staff who oversees the sessions. These sessions are often supported by older 
pupils and students from our 6th form. Sessions range from Art Club to Animal Care, Computer and Board Game Clubs, 
Creative Writing, Eco Club, F1 In School and Lego.  

As part of these sessions, we offer a variety of physical activities from the 5x60 timetable, allowing all year groups to 
get involved. Sports include football, basketball, gymnastics, badminton and netball. Physical activity also improves 
wellbeing and physical health.  I have attached a copy of the timetable for you to explore what we have on offer this 
term. All sessions on the timetable also include information on which year group can attend (using the key at the 
bottom of the page). The timetable for enrichment changes regularly, and future activities will include archery, table 
tennis and lacrosse, to name but a few. As we add new sessions to the enrichment timetable, we would love to see 
more pupils attend these new challenges and experiences.  

All of the enrichment sessions will be registered in the same way as a normal lesson, so it is essential that pupils sign 
up for these clubs at reception to ensure that they are allocated a space. If pupils get the school bus home, and wish 
to attend an enrichment session, they can book on to a Prestatyn High School minibus at reception. This will ensure 
that they get home safely. The school minibus needs to be booked in advance to ensure that we have enough space 
each day. The latest time to book on to the bus is by break on the day of the enrichment activity. They will need to 
let the reception team know the date, time, home destination and enrichment activity. 

It would be great to see new faces coming to participate and explore what is on offer. I do hope your child takes up 
this fantastic opportunity, and I look forward to welcoming them to the sessions.  

Yours sincerely 

Neil Foley - B.Sc. MA. James Williams Alex Fuller 
Pennaeth Headteacher Enrichment Enrichment 






